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DECEMBER UPDATE LETTER 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Progress reports: 
 
All students have been given their progress report for the term.  Please can all parents/carers return the 
reply slip by Friday 13th January 2017.   
 

Year 11 Holiday Intervention Workshops – German, ICT and History: 
 
We will be holding workshops to support the Year 11 students who are preparing for their GCSE’s next 
summer on Thursday 5th January and Friday 6th January 2017.  A letter has been given to students with 
details and these are also available on our website. 
 
Prom 2017: 
 
A letter was given to all Year 11 students regarding the Prom and the payment of the deposit was due by 
Friday 23rd December 2016.  We would ask that all students who wish to attend have paid the deposit no 
later than Friday 13th January 2017, if you have any queries please contact Miss Glass. 
 
School breakfast and lunch: 

Please check your Wisepay account over the holiday period and ensure that your child has sufficient funds 
on their card to pay for school meals for the beginning of the new school term.  This is the responsibility of 
the parent/carer to ensure that regular payments are made through Wisepay.  From January 1st 2017 we will 
no longer issue slips for breakfast and lunch and will not make any telephone calls to parents/carers if there 
are insufficient funds. 

Swipe cards: 

All students were issued with a swipe card at the start of the year.  The school will re-issue a card for free 
where it is faulty.  However, if a student has lost their card or damaged it, they will need to pay £5 for a new 
card.  Please see our web-site for the full code of conduct. 

http://www.corbytechnicalschool.org/page/default.asp?pid=382 

Uniform Expectations: 

Students at Corby Technical School are expected to be smart and properly dressed at all times. The full 
uniform must be worn at all times during the school day.  Ties are available to purchase at the school 
reception at £4.40.  Where a student persistently arrives without the appropriate uniform and/or refuses to 
wear such temporary items as are provided s/he will be subject to the School’s behaviour and discipline 
code. 

 

 

http://www.corbytechnicalschool.org/page/default.asp?pid=382


 
 

Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings: 

Next term Parent/Carer consultation evenings will be held on the following evenings: 

Wednesday 1st February – Year 10 – 5.00pm to 8.15pm. 

Wednesday 8th February – Year 9 – 5.00pm to 8.15pm. 

Wednesday 15th February – Year 11 – 5.00pm to 8.15pm – invitation only. 

Training Days: 

The following days will be training days and therefore school will be closed to students (these dates may be 
subject to change): 

Monday 9th January 2017 
Tuesday 18th April 2017 
 
I would like to wish all students a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.   School will reopen on Tuesday 
10th January 2016. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Angela Reynolds  
Principal  


